
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We will be continuing in our 
reading series this week. We will be 
concentrating on the long u sound (u_e, ew, 
ue, u). Spelling Test will be on Friday! 
 
MATH:  
   *Two-Digit by Two-Digit Subtraction 
     with borrowing (42-17=25) 
   *Rewriting Subtraction Vertically 
 
GRAMMAR: We are working on 
comparative endings this week (ie; tall, 
taller, tallest). Commas will also be studied. 

It’s good to be back after the long weekend! It sounds like everyone took advantage of it and had some fun 
times! Today, we celebrated President’s Day and learned about George Washington and Abraham Lincoln. I 
have a feeling this week is going to fly by, so please study spelling words at home before Friday’s test! 
I hope you all enjoy your week!  Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:          *Friday, February 19 (Mid Quarter 3) 
*Friday, February 26 (I Love to Read Month Wrap Up)  
 
 

February 16-19 

Keep in Mind… 
*Remember, it is “I LOVE to Read Month”!! 
Keep reading and returning those reading 
logs! READ, READ, READ!!  
 
*Thursday, February 18th is “Read My Shirt 
Day”. Encourage your child to wear a shirt 
with school appropriate words to celebrate 
“I LOVE to Read Month”! 
 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Kristen, Rowan, Brooklyn 
(Wednesday, February 17th) 

 


